
 

DIRECTOR’S HEARING 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of West Hollywood Community 
Development Director’s Hearing at 5:00 p.m. has been officially 
CANCELLED for: 
 

TUESDAY 
DECEMBER 9, 2014 

 
 
 
THE NEXT MEETING of the West Hollywood Community Development 
Director will be a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, January 13, 
2015 at 5:00 p.m., at the West Hollywood Library Community Meeting 
Room, 625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood, California. 
 


